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Lister Rapids Wastewater Switchover

Joining Riverdale and Whistler Hollow residents, the neighbourhood of Lister Rapids will 

be connecting to the new municipal waste water system Wednesday July 19th. Meter 

readings will be collected July 19th in order to receive initial base measurements. As these 

meters can be read from the street, meter readers will only need access to homes if the 

meter is faulty. No disruption of service should be noticed due to the switchover. Thank 

you for the cooperation and time of all involved, including residents, which have made this 

milestone possible. 

The next community to connect will be River Springs / Rivercrest scheduled for this fall.

Cartier Regional Water Co-operative Expansion Project 

At the recent Council meeting, held on July 14th, discussion took place regarding the 

Cartier Regional Expansion Project. In order to share information on where the project is 

currently, two Open Houses will be conducted. They are scheduled for August 10th and 

September 14th at the Sunova Centre starting at 5:00pm. More information is to follow as it 

becomes available.

No motorized vehicles permitted on West St. Paul trails

To help ensure the safety and enjoyment of all users of West St. Paul’s Recreational Trail 

network as well as to help keep the trails in good condition, the RM requests users follow 

these basic guidelines:

• No motorized vehicles permitted.

• Respect the trail & natural surroundings.

• Be mindful of other users.
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• Leave NO garbage.

• Keep dogs on a leash and clean up after them.

• Be patient when there are sections of a trail temporarily flooded or being serviced. 

Please report areas in need of maintenance.

If you notice Off Road Vehicle’s (ORVs) on the trails please note the description of the 

riders and other information such as license plate, or lack thereof and report to the local 

RCMP office.

The RCMP will enforce the rules under the Off Road Vehicle Act.  Generally these rules 

involve excessive speed, erratic or dangerous operation, improper helmet use, under age 

use, lack no registration or property damage. 

Council meeting cancelled

The July 26th regular council meeting has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled 

for August 11th at 5:00pm at the Municipal Administration Office, located at 3550 Main St.
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